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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
Reference is made to the announcement of China Beidahuang Industry Group Holdings 
Limited (the “Company”) dated 17 May 2015 in relation to positive growth alert (the 
“Announcement”). 
 
The board of directors of the Company refers to the Announcement and would like to clarify 
that in the last sentence of the second paragraph on page 1 of the Announcement, the words 
“unaudited net profits” should be rectified as “unaudited net loss”. 
 
Except as stated above, all the other information and matters as stated in the Announcement 
remain unchanged. 
 
 

By Order of the Board 
China Beidahuang Industry Group Holdings Limited

Jiang Jianjun 
Chairman 
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